

Town of Allenstown Board of Selectmen 16 School St Allenstown, NH 03275 603-485-4276 Ext. 112 TA@allenstownnh.gov

July 1, 2024

Daniel Goldner, Chairman New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street Concord, NH 03301

Pursuant to current Commission policy, this filing is being made electronically only. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Email: ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov

Re: DE 23-028 Allenstown Community Power Plan update

Dear Chairman Goldner,

Please find attached the Allenstown Community Power plan updated 7/1/2024. This update removes a services provider by name and other minor corrections. This Plan and its exhibits replace those previously filed with the Commission.

This notification is being sent at the same time to the Department of Energy, Office of the Consumer Advocate, and the distribution utilities serving the town, as required under Puc 2204.01(g).

Sincerely,

Scott McDonald

Allenstown Selectboard, Chair

cc: registrations@energy.nh.gov, energy-litigation@energy.nh.gov, ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov, daryush.donyavi@eversource.com, SupplierServicesNH@eversource.com,

NHregulatory@eversource.com, jessica.chiavara@eversource.com,

Community Aggregation@nhec.com, Community Aggregation@Unitil.com